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Senator Polley asked: 
 
Please details telehealth initiatives included in home care packages around the country. 
 
 
 
Answer: 
 
There are no specific telehealth initiatives included in the Home Care Packages Programme.  
However the Home Care Packages Guidelines have been updated to encourage Home Care 
providers to support the use of telehealth, video conferencing and digital technology 
(including remote monitoring) where appropriate, to increase access to timely and appropriate 
care.  
 
Where possible, providers within a range of Government-funded aged care programmes are 
able to utilise digital technologies and telehealth technologies to deliver aged care services to 
consumers.  Generally, the department does not report on the use of these delivery methods. 
 
The Home Care Packages Programme will be evaluated prior to 1 July 2015 and the review is 
expected to consider whether there has been an increased use of digital technology. 
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